
Oregon R.R. & Navigation Co. July 15, 1898. 

W. L. Bull to James J. Hill. 

Schiff has suggested that H.W.Cannon fill 
the vacancy that exists on the Oregon R.R. 
& Navigation Company's Board. Has heard from 
Mohler that the difficulties with the No. 
Pacific people in Washington a nd Oregon 
have been resolved. 

General correspondence by date. 


